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Thursday 2nd November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, ￼    

Christmas 2023 – Dates for your Diaries 

The festive season is fast approaching and with lots of fun and exciting stuff planned we thought we should send over some 

important dates for your diaries.  

 25h November – 3.30pm to 7.30pm 
Cheriton Christmas Light Switch On – this is not a school event but a great one to attend for the local community. 

 
 27th - 29th November - 3.15pm to 4.00pm 

Scholastic Book Fair – the perfect opportunity to purchase those perfect Christmas gifts for all your family and friends.  
 

 1st December – 3.15pm to 5.00pm 
PTFA Christmas Fayre – this will be held in the school hall. Please do come and support this event for our PTFA and 

 help raise valuable funds for our school. 
 

 3rd December – 5.00pm 
Trees of Love Service at All Souls’ Church – this is not a school event. It is a remembrance service with carols, where 

 you can hang a dove on the Church Christmas tree dedicated to someone special, everyone is invited. 
 

 11th December – 5.00pm 
KS1 Christmas Play Performance 1– Children should be back in school by 4.15pm. This will be a ticketed event and 

 further details on this will be sent out soon. 
 

 11th December – 6.00pm 
KS2 Christmas Play Performance 1 – this is only for those pupils that have signed up to the after-school rehearsals on a 

 Monday and Friday. Children should be back at school by 5.15pm. This will be a ticketed event and further details on this 
 will be sent out soon. 
 

 12th December – 9.45am 
Year R – Christmas Play – Tickets for this event will come home with the children the week before the play. All children 

 will be allocated 2 tickets per child and any further available tickets will be offered on a first come first served basis. 
 

 12th December – 1.45pm 
KS1 – Christmas Play Performance 2 - This will be a ticketed event and further details on this will be sent out soon. 

 
 12th December 5.30pm 

KS2 Christmas Play Performance 2 – this is only for those pupils that have signed up to the after-school rehearsals on a 
 Monday and Friday. Children should be back at school by 4.45pm. This will be a ticketed event and further details on  
 this will be sent out soon. 



 

                                                                     

   

 

 
 13th December 12.00pm 

Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day – details on the booking of a hot Christmas meal can be found in the 
 attached letter that was originally sent home on 25th September. All children to attend school on this day wearing their 
 festive jumpers with school uniform! 
 

 14th December 10.00am 
Tower Theatre Panto – All children will be attending the pantomime at the Tower Theatre; this year it will be Sleeping 

 Beauty! 
 

 15th December 9.30am 
Christmas Church Service at All Souls’ Church – This is for all pupils. All parents, carers and family are welcome to 

 attend. 
 

 15th December 1.15pm  
End of Term – children to be collected at 1.15pm. Please let the office know in advance if you are not able to collect at 

 1.15pm and would like to collect at 3.00pm instead – office@allsouls.kent.sch.uk 

 
 
We do hope that you and your children enjoy the lovely events we have planned, and we look forward to seeing old and 
new faces and we celebrate this magical time of year for our children! 
 
 
All Souls’ Team 
 
 


